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Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR

admin.brynoffa@shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01691 830621

Fax: 01691 839232

Headteacher: Mr P Thompson


Friday 22nd May 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Admission to Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School- September 2020
Our records indicate that your child is due to start school on Wednesday 2nd September.  

It is necessary for a number of forms to be completed when a child is admitted to school.  Please find them enclosed as part of your child’s registration pack.  In order for us to prepare for your child’s start with us in September, it would be really helpful if the forms enclosed could be completed and returned to school by Friday 12th June. 
Electronic versions of these documents can also be found on the Bryn Offa website under the ‘Letters’ tab and you are welcome to complete them electronically and email them back to school rather than returning a hard copy if you would prefer. 

A checklist of the documents that need to be returned is enclosed, for your ease of reference. 
If you have any queries or you need help completing any of the forms, or if you have decided not to send your child to Bryn Offa, please telephone the School Office on 01691 830621.
In order for your child to become familiar with school routines, we would normally invite him/her to spend a morning, afternoon and day with us prior to starting school. Due to the current restrictions we are unable to give any alternative arrangement at the moment, but we will contact you as soon as this becomes possible. Please ensure you return the contact forms by the date above to enable us to do this.
Yours sincerely,

Mr P Thompson 

Headteacher 

